
 

  

 

  
  

  

 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

REPORT FOR INFORMATION 

2016 Business Plan - Summary of Results 

Date: January 26, 2017 
To: The Atmospheric Fund Board of Directors 
From: Vice President, Programs and Partnerships 

SUMMARY 

The attached report documents outcomes of TAF's work on the 2016 Business Plan, 
and reflects on challenges lessons learned. 

FINANCIAL IMPACT 

None. 

DECISION HISTORY 

The 2016 Business Plan was approved by the TAF Board at its meeting of February 11, 
2016. 

CONTACT 

Mary Pickering, VP Programs and Partnerships, 416.392.1217, mpickering@taf.ca 

SIGNATURE 

Mary Pickering 
VP, Programs & Partnerships 
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